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February 21, 1996

Paul Nettleton, Secretary

Sinker Creek Water District #57D
HC 79

Murphy, ID 83650

RE: 1995 Watermaster Salary Payment

Dear Mr. Nettleton:

I received a call from Mr. Cook of Owyhee County yesterday. He
indicated, that Mary Blackstock had still not been paid for
being the 1995 Sinker Creek Watermaster. No one to date had
contacted him to pay the shortage in the district’s account.

The attached 1995 Watermaster Report reveals that the budget was
exceeded by $969.89. Mr. Hulet has a debit amount of $608.75, and
Joyce Ranch owes $454.50. Please take care of this as soon as
possible, or at least someone pay their 1995 shortage & 1996
assessment so the Watermaster can be paid for 1995.
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Enclosure
cc: Jay Hulet
Mary Blackstock

-~ Ce/ebrating Our Centennial Year ofService fo Idaho 18095-1 095 ~

IR




